
 

FEBRUARY 2019 NEWSLETTER 
 

Happy February Dance Me students and families! 

We hope everyone is enjoying the snowy weather.  

Students have now begun learning their dances for recital. Attendance is extra 

important this time of year! We also want to stress the importance of dress code. 

Having your child come to class properly dressed with their hair tied back allows 

for class to run smoothly with less distractions.  

Our dress rehearsal and recital has been scheduled for the following location and 

dates: Mohonasen HS on June 6th-8th.  Details coming soon! 

Studio Closings: In the event of inclement weather, Dance Me will send out a 

studio-wide email and post on our social media page. We have a Facebook and 

Instagram. Follow us at @dancemeschool. 

Our competition team is selling pies from the Mourningkill Farm and Bake Shop 

until 2/5. Full 10” pies are $15 and mini pies are $4. Perfect for Valentines Day!  

Come see the Dance Me competition team at Kids Night on Broadway: 

School of Rock at Proctors before the show on Wednesday 2/6 6pm - 7:30pm. 

They will be teaching children all about different styles of dance prior to the 

performance. We hope to see you there!  

We will be offering a recreational Preschool Combo class starting 

February 2nd and running through March 16th (no class February 23rd) at our 

Glenville studio Saturdays from 10:30-11:15. Info info@dancemeschool.com to 

register. 

Competition team dress rehearsal is March 2nd at 2pm. More details coming 

soon! 

Dance Me will be closed February 18th-23rd for February break.  

Ballroom is back starting January 18th! Level 1 and 2 ballroom classes are 

resuming at Niskayuna studio b from 6:30-7:30 (Level 1) and 7:30-8:30 (Level 2) 

on Friday evenings. Please call ahead for ballroom drop-ins.  

Adult Ballet class is Friday evenings from 5:30-6:45 at our Glenville studio.  

Yin Yoga is Monday evenings from 7:30-8:30 at Niskayuna studio b.  

For any questions about anything in this newsletter please email 

info@dancemeschool.com. 

 

 

Reminder:  

Tuition is due the first of every 

month.  

Teachers will post videos of 

recital dances to our website 

once the dance has been fully 

taught in class. This is for 

students to practice at home. 

Open Tumble is every 

Saturday from 11-12 at our 

Glenville studio. Perfect for 

current students of all ages to 

work on skills with extra weekly 

time. Cost is $5 to drop in.  

February 18th-23rd: February 

Break. No classes. 

Competition Team Dress 

Rehearsal:  

Saturday, March 2nd 2pm at 

Glenville. 
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